Congressman Andy Bary
2709 Ol Rosehud Road
Lexington, KY 40500

Dear Congressman Barr:

| want te thank you for your ongoing support for the residents of Monifes County. | support the
Menifee County Sheriff’s Office program to provide upgraded cameras and card access o the
buildings that my chiidren use daily.

| am a retired veteran of the US Army of 24 years and a retired Law Enforcement Officer from
the Kentucky State Polics with over 19 years in service with them. In both of my professions,
saw first hand how denying access to vulnorable areas is paramount to keeping personnel and
sensitive items safe. | know you will agree as a fellow father that there is no more valuable and
sensitive items than our children. Too often it is during the aftermath of a tragic event, that steps
are taken to improve something that was known to be a potential issue prior to the event, | fee
strongly that the system upgrades will go far in bringing a stronger hedge of protection around
our schools.

The school district has worked hard with what they have however it has not been enough to
take all the nessecary stops for providing security to all areas. The fiscal burden Is too great. The
request for funding by our local law enforcement asset is the only real way these needs will be
met. 1 ask you as first a father and then as a veteran of the military and law enforement to
please help with this funding to secure the safety of our future, cur children. Please contact me
if you need further information. Thank you for your time and cansideration.

Sincerely,

Mr, Aaron W, Brown



April 16, 2021

Congressman Andy Barr
2708 Old Rosebud Road
Lexington, KY 40509

Dear Congressman Barr;

As a parent of a high school student and preschooler, the safaty of my children is my utmost
concern. Any additional safety measures that can be added to our schools to help provide an
added layer of security is much needed. My family and | fully support getting updated security
cameras and door card access in our schools of our district. Please help keep our children safe
at Menifee County Schools,

Sincersly,

DNy Bhiskes

Ashley Sheets,
Mother
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April 16, 2021

Congreasman Andy Barr
2709 Old Rosebud Road
Lexington, KY 40509

Dear Congressman Barr;

As & parent of a high school student and preschooler, the safety of my children is my utmost
concemn. | want {0 provide my supporl for the funding that will help Increase any additional
safety measures that can be added te our schools to help provide an added layer of sacurity,
My family and | fully support getling updated security cameras and door card access in our
schools. Please help Menifee Schools stay safel

Sincerely,

a

-

Christin Ricker-concerned mother



